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To: Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
From: Deirdre Kiorgaard, ACOC representative to JSC 
 
Subject: Breton initial articles (AAACR2 E.1A) 
 
General comments 
ACOC thanks LC for preparing this proposal. 
 
ACOC does not have any expertise in the Breton language, and so we have no 
specific comments to make on the proposal. 
 
We would like JSC to discuss the scope of Appendix C. Initial articles, and its 
relationship to MARC’s “Initial Definite and Indefinite Articles” 
http://www.loc.gov/marc/bibliographic/bdapp-e.html), and in particular to discuss the 
most appropriate place to maintain this information.  This discussion could then 
inform the work of the RDA Appendices Group. 
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